
NEWS FROM THE 6TH GRADE ART ROOM 
 

Dear 6th Grade Parents,  

It has been an exciting year so far with your student!  In a short while, students will be starting 

a Baroque unit in art class.  We need your help collecting materials for our Baroque Shoe 

Sculpture!  Each student will need to bring in at least 1 shoe, boot, or sandal for their 

sculpture. (Old outgrown shoes are great. Thrift stores are a great place to find these if you 

don’t have any at home. A pair can be split between two students.)  No foam flip-flops or fuzzy 

slippers please.  Students will build their shoes sculpture around a THEME of their choosing. 

Please bring in at least 3 different types of items to decorate the shoe for their chosen theme. 

 

The following is a list of material ideas: 

Legos 

Small toys 

Beads and baubles 

Plastic or metal objects 

Plastic figurine and farm animals 

Marbles or small rocks 

Glass stones 

Sea shells 

Buttons 

Small Bells 

Any other small, cheap trinket you can think of (plastic sprays well) 

 

 

Please have the shoe and additional items in the art room for your student’s art class beginning 

the week of February 27th. Items need to be in a plastic bag labeled with your student’s name 

and class code. Feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 

 

 

Thank you for your help with this!   

 

Becca Sheffield 

            

TCA East Art Department       

1st - 6th Art Teacher 

rsheffield1@asd20.org 


